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Homeowner’s Contact List……..Janet is your lady……….. 
If you would like to make a change to the homeowner contact list, please contact 
Janet Bolinger directly.  Janet is holding the master list and making any 
necessary corrections, additions, deletions and overall changes.  Please do not 
send your changes to me or any other person on the Membership Committee.  
With over 150 people in the park, there needs to be one point of contact and that 
person is Janet.  She can be reached at Janetgofish@earthlink.net,  
509-952-1971 or on lot #10. 
 
 
A message from your Social Committee Chairperson…… 
The schedule for VDL summer events and parties is posted on the downstairs 
bulletin board.  For those of you who have not checked it out yet, it is located to 
the left of the kitchen, on the wall.  Check it out and mark your calendars for the 
upcoming events.  I have also included an attachment with the summer schedule 
at the end of this newsletter. 
 
Also, if you plan on attending one of the Social Committee planned events, the 
Social Committee members request that you sign up on the posted sign up sheet 
so the committee will have a good idea of how many people are attending, which 
will make their shopping and preparation of food for the event much easier.  The 
sign up sheets are posted on the downstairs bulletin board. 
 
And speaking of signing up for events………………. 
the first planned party is coming up on Saturday, June 23rd.  Your Social 
Committee Co-Chairperson, Corky Sessous, has announced our first dinner is 
June 23 and it is a Spaghetti dinner.  The cost will be $4.00.  Corky needs all 
those interested in coming to the dinner to sign up by June 19, (Tuesday).  It will 
be a B.Y.O.B. (bring your own booze/beer/beverage) and bring your own service, 
everything else will be provided.  If you will not be in the park on or before June 
19th, please email Corky and let her know you are planning on attending.  You 
can reach Corky at Sessous@aol.com. 
 
Yard sale anyone?? 
If you are new to the park or are one of the VDL veterans and need to get rid of 
some junk (er, treasures), please let one of the Social Committee members 
know.  The Social Committee is currently soliciting for interest in having a park-
wide yard sale.  In the past, the Board has sponsored the sometimes-annual 
event and have consistently raised $1000-$1500, which has funded items such 
as patio furniture and pool parties.  The Social Committee members are: 

• Robert Dreisbach (Board Representative) 
• Steve Hodgson 
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• Diane Fisher (Co-chair) 
• Corky Sessou (Co-chair) 
• Gloria Dixon 

 
 
Photo guide of VDL residents….. 
Thanks to Joy Macpherson for volunteering her time and John’s photo skills in 
creating a reference book of who is who in VDL.  Residents can email their 
personal information to Joy, along with a photo if you have one of yourself and 
mate (if applicable) and a photo of your homesite.  If you do not have photos, you 
can let Joy know and she will send John out to take some photos.  Once all the 
info is collected, Joy will publish the first ever VDL resident’s booklet.  It will be a 
great reference item for those of us with short memories (me included).  I know 
that I personally am beginning to lose track of all the new residents and could 
definitely use this booklet to refresh my memory when it comes to names.  On a 
side note, it might be fun to include photos of your pets, since often times, we 
associate owners with their pets.  Please contact Joy and John at lot #43 (cream 
colored home which faces the pool on the corner) or by email at 
Johnnjoy@hotmail.com. 
 
 
Need a place to stay for a while??? 
Lot #54 is for rent by Ron and Jennifer Trickett.  The lot has water, power and 
sewer all hooked up and available.  The minimum lease period is for 60 days.  
The price includes the utilities. If you or anyone you know is interested in renting 
this lot, please contact Ron on his cell phone (206-940-3154).  Ron will discuss 
rates with interested parties. 
 
 
Lawn furniture donations……………… 
Rita McCann and Cindy Sneesby would like to remind everyone that they are 
collecting lawn furniture donations.  A majority of the furniture is the original patio 
furniture and is beginning to show some real signs of sunshine wear and tear.  
Rita and Cindy would like to head up an effort to get much of the old patio 
furniture replaced next year with matching lounge chairs and patio chairs.  The 
lounge chairs sell for $89 at Costco.  If you are interested in contributing to this 
effort, please see Rita or Cindy.  The ladies can be reached on lots #31 and #32 
or by email at dsneesby@comcast.net (Cindy) or jrrc100@hotmail.com (Rita). 
 
  
Zippy reminder………… 
I know I harp on this one a lot, but only because it is so important.  Please do not 
load up the Zippy cans with cardboard, weeds or building materials.  If you have 
cardboard, please break it down and take it to the recycling center in Manson.  
Large bundles of weeds and building material garbage should go to the transfer 
station in Chelan.  The transfer station is just past the Wal-Mart on the opposite 



side of the road, on the way to the airport.  If you need additional directions, ask 
any of the committee members and they will be able to assist with directions. 
 
With summer coming up and busy weekends such as the Fourth of July holiday, 
the Zippy cans fill up really quickly and there is no place to put the trash, except 
to pile it up next to the Zippy’s.  This is not only smelly, but pretty unsightly for 
those owners who live in close proximity.  Please do your part to use the Zippy 
wisely.  Stepping down off my soap box……………. 
 
That’s it for this addition.  I have been asked to hurry up with this 
newsletter and get it out since there are some upcoming events that need 
the press coverage.  The next newsletter will come out in July.  Please 
forward your newsletter topics, suggestions and ideas to me or else you 
will be forced to read things that I make up myself!! 
 
Hope to see many of you at the spaghetti dinner (Corky is signing me 
up)……….. 
 
Leslie Burns 
Your Board Secretary and crack newsletter writer/editor/publisher 
 
 

VISTA DEL LAGO 
SUMMER FUN 

 
June     14   7:00PM Games in Clubhouse 
 
June     23 5:00 Spaghetti ,Salad, Bread, Dinner- $4.00 BYOB &  
                                                        Service---Sign up by the 19th 
 
June     28 7:00 PM Games in Clubhouse 
 
July      3 4:30 Tag Along Dinner –BC McDonalds—Sign up by July 1 
 
July      4      5:00 Impromptu BBQ—Bring own meat & side to pass--       
          Ice Cream provided 
 
July      7 7:30 AM- 9:00 Pancake Breakfast-$3.00- Service provided 
 
July      12 7:00 PM  Games in Clubhouse 
 
July      17 4:30 Tag Along Dinner-Blueberry Hill-Sign up 3 days ahead 
 
July      26 7:00 PM  Games in Clubhouse 



 
July      28 5:00 Hamburger Feed! Burgers provided-Bring side to share 
 
Aug      4      7:30 AM –9:00 Pancake Breakfast-$3.00-Service provided 
 
Aug      7 4:30 Tag Along Dinner-Apple Cup-Sign up 3 days ahead 
 
Aug      9 7:00PM   Games in Clubhouse 
 
Aug      18 5:00 Hawaiian Dress Dinner 
 
Aug      21 4:30 Tag Along Dinner –La Brisas -Sign up 3 days ahead 
 
Aug      23 7:00PM Board Games 
 
Sept      1 7:30AM-9:30 Pancake Breakfast-$3.00-Service provided 
 
Sept      3 5.00PM Smorgasbord BBQ 
 
Please check Calendar and sign up sheets posted in the Clubhouse for specifics and 
changes 
 
We have sign up sheets for starting Water Aerobics if enough people are interested. 
Remember we need volunteers to make this successful! 
 


